
Northbrook Slalom Skiers Briefing 
 
 

• All slalom handles will be measured at the start dock after you have skied. If your handle is long 
you will be disqualified. 

• Only skiers on the start dock please this includes the beach that the clubhouse neighbours are 
kindly letting skiers walk over to get to the dock. CHILDREN SKIERS ON START DOCK MUST BE 
SUPERVISED. 

• There will be one tournament supplied slalom handle 

• When you have completed your slalom run you must pull in at the end of the course, at the 
clubhouse. You must NOT pull in to the side of the slalom course 

• Set down times are 25seconds at the clubhouse end (basically time to change the rope) and 
50seconds at the subdivision gates end. If you elect to spin NO re-ride will be given for poor 
water conditions. 

• There will be no gate cameras and no gate reviews. But there will be 5 pairs of second class judge 
eyes on every pass. 

• All skiers are to stay behind the boat going around the islands. 

• If you notice you need to make an urgent repair to your slalom equipment when on the start 
dock, you have 3 min to be ready to ski. 

• For tournament supplied equipment failure that takes longer than 10min you will be given a 
warm up pass 

• When you fall or crash and you are OK you must raise your hand to signal the boat  

• Soap will be tournament supplied 
 

 
Our first Aid person is Richard Wood and will be based around the clubhouse. 
 
We have First Aid equipment available at the Club House. 
 
We are operating under the NZTWSA Safety Plan and encourage everyone to be familiar with it. It is 
available on the NZTWSA web site 
 
There are NO shoes or Reflex Boots to be worn in the tournament boat  
 
No congregating on any beaches or at peoples homes, this is all private property. Please stay off. 
Tournament viewing is from the clubhouse or alternatively from the beach outside the forest opposite 
the clubhouse. 
 
There are to be no cars parked in the clubhouse carpark, please park on the road. The clubhouse carpark 
is for people, ski gear and getting changed. 
 
We will have coffee available to purchase from the clubhouse bar area in the morning and a sausage 
sizzle for lunch. Every skier gets one free sausage. 
 
We will also possibly be having a dinner on Saturday evening (depending on numbers), book with the 
coffee person in the morning. 



 
 
We ask that in all instances that you respect the site, its equipment and everybody on site. 
 

Please have a great tournament, ski well and enjoy your time 
with Northbrook Water Ski Club. 


